
Hill View Primary School 
 

EYFS - Library      

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We have now begun to use the library. Each week your child will bring home a library book. 
Please can these be kept in your child’s book bag to ensure that they can be changed when 
needed.  
 
The children have been very excited to use the library and this is an extra book that can be 
added to Boom Reader each week. Any reading at home can now be added to Boom Reader 
as we are hoping to transfer over completely after Half Term.  
 
Many Thanks, 
 
EYFS Team  

 

 
 


